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I strongly support this Bill. With schools becoming increasingly ideological, the need 

for alternatives is important for students and their families, to have the opportunity to 

get a substantive education that will help them in their adulthood. An education that is 

rigorous and based on merit not DEI. Let parents decide what is the best education 

for their children, not bureaucrats that create ideological content that costs millions of 

dollars and little benefit for the student. Thank you. I strongly support this bill 


